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**************************************************** 
Everyone had a fun filled 
visit to the beach last week.  

We loaded everyone onto 
our Bear bus and traveled to 

the beach.  After everyone 
found a special spot to place 
their towels, we applied 

sunscreen on each child.  
Then we laid in the sun on 

our backs, our tummys and 
exercised our arms and legs. 
We were so hot we went 

swimming.  They are all 
great swimmers and loved 

splashing each other and the 
teachers too. They swam all 
around the tables.  Then we 

went back to our towels to 
dry.  We had to find picnic 

tables for our lunch of hot 
dogs, chips, pickles and 
juice.  For desert we had 

cupcakes for Beau’s 
birthday.  After we ate we 

rested on our towels and had 
a story and some songs.  We 
went fishing next by all 

fitting into our boat and 
rowing out to the fishing 

hole.  Everyone caught a 
fish to take home.  Codi 
caught a perch-her favorite 

one! 

Ted E. Bear has been 

visiting our Bear homes.  He 
went to Azlynn’s home and 
had so much fun.  She gave 

him a bath!  He loved her 
favorite bear at her house.  

He pushed her out of bed.  

She took him for a ride on 
her brother’s truck. 

Ted E. Bear also visited 
Blake’s home.  There were 

lots of pictures from his 
visit.  They shared lunch 
together. Ted does love to 

eat!  Ted also got to go for 
rides on Blake’s scooter.  

That’s the first time Ted had 
been on a scooter and her 
really like it! 

This week our Special Event 
will be an Ice Cream 

Sundae Party!  We will have 
different flavor ice creams 
and topping to choose from.  

Sprinkles, cream, and a 
cherry on top will finish our 

treats! 

TUESDAY the Bears will 
begin by finding the birds in 

a rainy picture.  Their letter 
is “T” and their number is 

“9”.  The story for this 
number is Nine Little 
Kittens.  We will be 

learning about eggs, 
tadpoles, froglets and frogs.  

We will also paint a paper 
plate green and add a turtle 
to the finished picture.  WE 

will also learn about the 
sick-well bunny. 

THURSDAY the Bears will 
begin with hopping frogs.  
Their  letter is “U” and our 

number will continue with 
“9”.  We will also have a 

BUG BALL.  Each child 

will make an insect from a 
paper plate and we will talk 

about how bugs grow and 
what they eat.  We will have 

a Bug Ball Dance! 

SHOW AND TELL 

AZLYNN shared her teddy bear 

that sleeps with her.  He is very 

soft and fuzzy and looks like Ted 

E. Bear! 

KELLAN shared a camel with 

one hump that his Dad gave him.  

The camel came from Dubai and 

has a small heart on his back. 

BEAU shared his birthday 

balloon for turning 4! His 

momalso shared Cedar their new 

puppy.  He was great!  Well 

behaved and loved each child! 

BLAKE shared a train that his 

Gramma gave him.  It is red and 

yellow and he got it last week. 

CODI shared a kitty Mer-cat.  Her 

mom gave it to her from Florida 

when she visited there.  She is a 

good cat! 

ISABELLA shared her snap 

bracelet.  When I snap it on my 

arm it stays like a bracelet.  

Everyone loved it! 

ELLIS shared his pet rock.  He 

read us the story about pets first 

and decided a pet rock was best.  

He apinted it blue and it had a 

smile and one eye. 

April 15-17 our theme will be 

EASTER.  We will make crafts, 

color eggs, have an egg hunt and 

a special Easter snack. 

April 22 there is no school this 

week due to Spring Break at the 

local schools. 

THANK YOU! 


